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	PGRR Number
	100
	PGRR Title
	Steady-State Case Building Timeline Update


	Date
	January 28, 2022


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Joel Koepke / Troy Anderson

	E-mail Address
	Joel.Koepke@ercot.com / Troy.Anderson@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-6589 / 512-248-3905

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


ERCOT supports the change proposed in PGRR100, but respectfully requests that PGRR100 be tabled in order to allow for stakeholder discussion and input regarding an appropriate effective date.  The creation of the new sets of SSWG cases will begin in March and should proceed as scheduled regardless of the approval status of this PGRR.  Discussion is needed to determine if schedule changes to subsequent update passes (Update 1 and Update 2) are possible and desired or if the new case building cadence should begin in 2023.  ERCOT intends to discuss further at the February 2, 2022 Steady State Working Group (SSWG) meeting and other working groups as needed.
Pursuant to paragraph (1) of Section 1.2.3.8, ERCOT Impact Analysis Based on ROS Report, ERCOT proposes an alternative schedule for the development of an Impact Analysis for Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 100.  ERCOT intends to complete the Impact Analysis for PGRR100 prior to the March 3, 2022 ROS meeting.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None
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